
Pursuant to T.C.A. §6-51-108(b), the City Council of the City of Crossville, 
Tennessee, will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, April 9, 2013, at 5:45 p.m. in the 
Crossville City Hall located at 392 N. Main St. regarding the following:

 1. The proposed de-annexation of 0.700 acres on Golf Club Lane.

Property owners in the affected area, as well as interested citizens, are invited to 
attend and make comments regarding this report.

Sally Oglesby, MMC
City Clerk


